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PRODUCT RECALL NOTICE – URGENT  
11/21/16 
 

To:  All Vice Presidents of Operations, All Plant General Managers, All Customer 
Service Managers, All Day Warehouse managers, All Returns Department Supervisors, 
Corporate Administration Manager 
 
CC:  Executive Vice President of sales, Administrative Assistant to the Executive Vice 
President of sales, Executive Vice President of Merchandising, Executive Vice 
President of Planning, Development and Administration, Senior Vice President of 
Merchandising, Vice President of Procurement and Inventory management, Manager 
of Inventory Management, Mike Wagner, Cathy Zickur, Sheena Caballero,  
  
From:  Krystal Jenkins 
 
RE:  Recall Notice from Sabra Dipping Company   
 
The Sabra Dipping Company has issued a voluntary recall of certain hummus 
products made prior to November 8, 2016 due to concerns over Listeria 
monocytogenes, which was identified at the manufacturing facility but not in tested 
finished product.  
 
A full list of impacted product, which has a “Best Before” date up through January 23, 
2017 is below. Consumers can find code and “Best Before” date on the lid. No other 
Sabra products are affected. 
 
The material that is affected is listed below: 
 

Eby 
Material 
Number 

PRODUCT/BRAND ITEM 
DESCRIPTION  

 Liberty 
Material 
Number 

PRODUCT/BRAND ITEM 
DESCRIPTION 

706929 SABRA RED PPR HMS 
W/PRET 

 45032 SABRA HUMMUS CLSC W/PRTZ 

706937 

SABRA HUMMUS W/PRET 

 45033 SABRA HUMMUS GRLC W/PRTZ 

990861 

SABRA GRLC HUM W/PRET 

 45034 SABRA HUMMUS RDPPR W/PRT 
 

 

 

 48753 Sabra Hummus bold and spicy with 
Tostitos 

 

A copy of the vendor’s letter notifying us of the matter is attached for your reference. 
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Customers should remove any affected inventory from their shelves, dispose of the 
product, provide the quantity destroyed by December 5th, 2016, and contact Eby 
Brown Customer Service for credit.  
 
This product is carried through all our plants. The plants have been notified and have 
removed affected inventory. 


